From: Bob Neville 
Sent: 06 May 2015 08:24
To: 'robingrimston'
Subject: RE: Swalcliffe Park Equestrian 14/01762/F

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr Grimston
The Noise Management Plan (NMP) is being prepared by the applicant and their noise consultants and will then be assessed by our officers to establish if it meets the requirements of the condition.
Once an acceptable NMP is received the decision notice for 14/01762/F will be issued and we expect the applicants to implement the permission in accordance with the approved details and schedule of conditions; I would expect the access to be moved as part of the implementation.
As previously stated the permission will relate to the whole of the site.
Regards
Bob Neville MSc
Planning Officer 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1875 
Direct Dial: 01295 221875 
Mailto:robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

